
 

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on Tuesday, May 25, 2021, in the 

Village Hall.  Mayor Westcott opened the meeting at 4:08 p.m.  Also present were Deputy Mayor 

Conley, Trustee Blumrick, Trustee McAvoy, Trustee Barr, and Clerk-Treasurer VanBuren. 

The Board discussed the logo for the new website that Joe at C & H PC designed. They 

agreed they liked the lighter background, but would prefer if he put “on the Erie Canal” above the 

bridge. 

A motion was made by Trustee Blumrick, and seconded by Trustee McAvoy, to authorize 

The Evans Insurance Agency to represent the Village for the 2021-2022 fiscal year with NYMIR 

being the underwriter. 

There being no other business, a motion was made by Trustee Barr, and seconded by 

Deputy Mayor Conley, to adjourn. Carried, with all present voting aye. 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

      Lisa M. VanBuren 

      Clerk-Treasurer 
 


